
From: Norma Field <norma.field@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 10:23 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2019-0026, report NUREG-2243 
 
I am writing with respect to current plans for addressing the long-deferred efforts to clean up 
after the Puerco River spill. The delay is distressing enough; but the ill-advised plans currently 
announced are likely to fail in remediating the situation and moreover risks future harm.  
 
Please work with Navajo Nation EPA Superfund to develop a plan for removal that will truly 
help rather than add insult to injury. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Norma Field 
Ingersoll Distinguished Service Professor Emerita, University of Chicago 
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